County ofF ErRIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

County EXECUTIVE

December 6, 2024

Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street — 4" Floor
Buffalo, NY 14202

Re:  Appointment - Erie County Charter Review Commission

Dear Honorable Members:

Due to New York State policy, Joshua L. Pennel will be unable to take a position on the
Erie County Charter Review Commission. Therefore, pursuant to the powers vested in me by
Section 2608 of the Erie County Charter, | hereby appoint Kenneth Kruly to the Charter Review
Commission.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at (716) 858-8500.

Sincerely yours,

MLM)ZZPOQ@AM

Mark C. Poloncarz
Erie County Executive
MCP/nn

cc: Appointee
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